
From: Dennis Lynch
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Ratification Of Assessment.
Date: Sunday, June 16, 2024 5:39:03 PM

I’m writing in regards to a pending assessment.
This is for the 2024 Mill and Overlay -Fourth/ Howard area,Ph 1.
I have an objection to this for 2 reasons.
First this is not my street.
In fact this area is one block north and half a mile east of mine.
This is not a well traveled road  other then for people who live there.
Secondly what happened to the city wide 1 % sales tax increase that took effect this year!Money that was supposed
to be used for ROAD REPAIRS!
Where is that money from the sales tax really going?!
I plan on notifying my neighbors and if this is approved by our city council member we will be answering back at
the ballot box!
I’m also sending a copy of my notification to the newspapers .
Asking where is the money really  going?!

Sincerely,
Dennis J. Lynch Sr.
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